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Terry Moher
34 Watson Road
Durham, NH 03824

December 16, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

Given the present political negligence this administration has perpetrated with respect to environmental
protection laws, we consider it further devastation to the health of our beautiful state, and equally that
of our world, to proceed with Northern Pass.   Our small neighborhood has witnessed the recent
destruction of (a mere) 14 acres of beautiful woodland and the many nuances of its devastating
effects.  To force this Pass though our state would be a moral travesty.   What person would take
responsibility for the long-term results?!

Sincerely,
Terry Moher
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